
No one could have known how COVID-19 would change everything when
Thompson acquired A Child’s Place (ACP) in February 2020. Thanks to caring

friends like you, Thompson was able to change the model from a school-based
program to a community-based intervention.

 
When schools closed, the new ACP didn’t stop serving families. Because of you, as
more families were displaced, Thompson was able to provide housing to families
on our Matthews campus. Without your support, ACP would likely not have been

able to survive.
 

We hope you can see how much your impact has made in the lives of
children and families at ACP. Thank you!

Provided over 1,500 family case

management interventions.

T h a n k  Y o u
for Supporting Children and Families in 2020
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The Johnsons started having housing problems two years ago after

Ms. Johnson was forced out of work due to a sudden medical

condition. She fell behind on rent and their family was evicted. They

had to live in a hotel at an expensive cost of $1,700 a month.

That’s where you stepped in.

The Johnsons were offered temporary housing at Thompson’s campus

and assigned an ACP social worker. We would not be able to offer

this kind of arrangement if it wasn’t for your support. Her social worker

connected her with community resources to help find stable housing

and they successfully moved in at the end of 2020. 

T H A N K S  T O  Y O U

This entire family has a fresh start
I N  T H E  F I R S T  Y E A R

Services You Made Possible

Completed over 100

Comprehensive Clinical

Assessments.

Distributed food to 200+

families = 3,250 individuals.

Made 360 referrals to

community resources.

Sustained 38 families in 

pay-by-week motels.
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YES! I want to help heal a child!
Enclosed is my gift of:

$25.00 to provide emergency supplies for one child

$__________ to provide as many emergency supplies as possible

$50.00 to provide emergency supplies for two children

$100.00 to provide emergency supplies for four children

For more information, contact Megan Mitcham at mmitcham@thompsoncff.org

Vulnerable neighbors need you now, more than ever. COVID-19 brought uncertainty and stress on
everyone, but for those already struggling, the trauma is significant, and children suffer the most.

 
But, you can help...

 
Just $25 provides children with basic emergency supplies supporting their sense of value and

worth when arriving at Thompson. Your gift makes it possible to continue to equip families and
children to lead independent and rewarding lives.

 
Together, we can impact lives and elevate our community. 

Please send back the enclosed voucher with your generous gift!

Help Bring Hope to a Child’s Life

thompsoncff.org/donate

https://www.thompsoncff.org/donate/

